
                                                                                                                                        

         COMMUNICATION 

Communication between School and Parents is something we consider very important at Blakesley.  To this 

end, both School and Parents, can communicate using either email, telephone, letter, verbal, Home/school 

Diary, Facebook,Twitter and our webiste http://www.blakesleyprimary.org.uk.  Letters that are sent home 

or emailed are uploaded to our website weekly and copies can be found in the yellow folder in the 

entrance hall.  Other useful forms can also be found on the website.  Please ensure that if any of your 

contact details change, you let the office know as soon as possible. 

The School Office is open from 8.30am to 1pm and 2pm to 3.30pm.  Messages can be left on the 

answerphone and calls will be returned as soon as possible. 
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